
 

 

 
Dear District Resident, 

 
The Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project team would like to make you aware that DC Water 

will be installing the tie-in of the new water main to the existing water main between Military 
Road and Mooreland Place NW. 
 
 
This portion of work will take place between the hours of 7:30 pm and 5:30 am on December 18 
and 19, 2020, and will result in water service interruptions to residents along the aforementioned 

corridor along the Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project. All affected addresses have been given 
the DC Water standard 48-hour prior notification of this work as well as pending water service 
impacts. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued patience as we complete 
this critical portion of work. For any additional questions or concerns, please contact the DC 
Water 24-Hour Emergency/Command Center at (202)612-3400. 

 
Traffic controls and signage will be in place to safely guide all motorists through the work zone. 
Motorists are urged to use caution as they travel in these areas, to anticipate moderate delays 
and to be mindful of pedestrians and construction personnel. 

 
Our goal is to keep you abreast of traffic modifications and milestones while providing open 
communication with the construction outreach team.  Please feel free to visit the website 
at www.oregonavenueproject.com for the most recent project updates or email us at 

info@oregonavenueproject.com 
 

  

http://www.oregonavenueproject.com/
mailto:info@oregonavenueproject.com

